
 

 

This Weeks ‘What’s Happening’  
A very warm welcome back to all our returning parents, staff and children 

and a new welcome to all our families starting this term.  We hope you 
have had a restful and peaceful Easter holiday. Our existing children on 

roll will start again on Tuesday 9th April. Any new children will have 
received their start date from next week in their letter sent in the post. 

To view this week’s menu please visit the news section of our website and  
Week 1a from our new summer menu. Why not try some of the Better 

Health, Healthier Families recipes at home! Visit  
https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/recipes/ 

 

Tuesday 
9th April 

School is closed on Monday so today school opens again for existing children 
only. Any new children will have received their start date from next week in 

their letter sent in the post. 

This 
week 

Our sign of the week is Happy Eid and Eid Mubarak in 
preparation for the Muslim festival of Eid this Wednesday.  

Watch people around the world sign Eid Mubarak at 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=e4xh_R-00_U 

 

This 
week 

 In all the rooms this week we will be settling our existing 
children back into our daily routines to re-cap on their 

learning. We will be identifying any interests and schematic 
or repeated patterns of play which they might engage in. As 
children grow older different schemas start to appear. Some 

may be fleeting; others last for longer. It's common to notice two or three 
strong ones during a child's earliest years. As the weeks progress so that we can 

use them to plan activities in the coming weeks. See the link below for more 
information on schemas.  

https://www.familycorner.co.uk/why-does-she-always-do   
 

Wednesday 
10th April 

Eid Mubarak to all our children, staff and families celebrating Eid 
today at home. As we will have less staff in school 

on Wednesday our non-Muslim staff and children attending may 
be moving classes just for this day so that we can ensure statutory 

ratios and children’s health, safety and support. 
    Watch Robina from green room, read the Ramadan Moon 

story by Na'ima B. Robert. To see the video visit our Facebook 
page at  

https://www.facebook.com/StrongCloseNS/videos 
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